
INTERIM REPORTS!

H O W  I S  Y O U R  S T U D E N T  D O I N G  S O  F A R ?   

Y O U  C A N  F I N D  O U T  O N  

O C T O B E R  1 9 T H - 2 3 R D  W I T H . . . .

You will be able to access student grades in two different ways.
To access through the Parent Portal CLICK HERE for directions

To access through the Student Portal CLICK HERE for directions

If you would like to create a Parent
Portal account please visit

https://www.philasd.org/face/fr/parent-
and-family-portal/

and CLICK HERE for directions

**We will also be hosting parent/student meetings on
October 23rd.  More information to come**

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1YswPR9On2n-nHnb_OHoa2L2u6B6tb1fJ/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gx0lQyKaYJEWe4fqi6NEkEv2dWMx8DmX/view
https://www.philasd.org/face/fr/parent-and-family-portal/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/14oqqvmvhdingiZqw0pQkuUk0bEROjqKZ/view

